
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2! 

 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we will be holding an 
Easter Bonnet Parade in our school playground for our 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils. This will take place 
on Friday 8th April and we would love as many of our 
children to take part as possible.  
 
Bonnets can be any shape or size and can be as simple 
or as complex as you like. Your child should bring their 
bonnet into school on the morning of the 8th April.  
 
We have some amazing creative parents and pupils at 
our school and we very much look forward to seeing 
your creations.  
 
This should be a  
spectacular event.  
 
Thank you for your  
continued support.   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Years 3, 4, 5 and 6! 
 
As part of our Easter Celebrations, we will be holding an 
‘eggshibition’ on Thursday 7th April. 

We would like you to create your own diorama using hard-boiled 
eggs as your characters. There are some examples of dioramas on 
this letter but be as creative as you like!  

The dioramas will be judged on Thursday 7th April so please make 
sure your diorama is in school by this date.  You can bring them 
into school earlier if you wish. Prizes will be awarded to each year 
group. We can’t wait to see what you will create!  

If you have more than one child in KS2, you can all work together 
to enter one entry for all of the children you have in these year 
groups.  We hope that you have an eggcellent time! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


